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6Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER –6th December 2024

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for Your Diary

11th Dec 

Nursery Nativity A.M.
11th Dec 

Church

12th Dec

Christmas Clothing Day

16th Dec

PTA Disco

17th Dec 

1:15pm - Years, 2, 4 and 6 Nativity

18th Dec

1:15pm - Years 1, 3 and 5 Nativity

19th Dec

Christmas Lunch

20th Dec

School Closes for Christmas

 6th Jan 2025
School Opens

21st Feb 

School Closes for Half Term

3rd March 
School Opens

11th April 
School Closes for Easter Holidays

28th April 
School Opens

5th May 

School Closed Bank Holiday

23rd May

School Closes for Half Term

9th June 

School Opens

18th–20th June 
Y6 Edinburgh Residential

3rd -4th July 
Y4 Camping

21st July

School Closes for Summer
Late Arrivals /Collections
There are a large number of pupils who are arriving after the gates close at 8.30 am and being registered late each morning.  Can we remind parents/carers that gates open at 8:20am and close at 8:30am for a prompt start to the school day. The gate is closed after the member of staff hears the electronic bell to signal the start of the school day. If the gate is closed, then parents/carers must bring the child/children to the main office and sign them in.  We have also had a number of late collections at the end of the day. If you are going to be delayed in collecting for any reason, please contact the school office. Late arrivals are monitored with the Local Authority Attendance Officer during our termly register check.
Robinwood
Last week our year 5 class went on a residential visit to Robinwood at Alston. During the 3 days there the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves and had a fantastic time developing their teamwork skills and building their confidence during a range of outdoor adventurous activities such as Canoeing, Night Line and Rock Climbing. It was lovely to see the children encouraging each other to engage in the activities and overcome their fears. Robinwood commented on how well behaved, polite and enthusiastic our children had been, and Mrs Wheeldon, Mrs Gibson and Mrs Ridley were so proud of them all. 
PTA Christmas Raffle

Christmas raffle tickets will be sent home with pupils today and the raffle will be drawn on Tuesday, 17th December.  Please can we ask that you send all money in a sealed envelope and return any tickets that are not needed.  Tickets are £1 each.  Each book sent home contains 5 tickets. 

Once again, we would like to thank everyone who sent in donations today which have made some amazing Christmas hampers and goodie bags for you to win. The first prize however is £50 in cash. If you would like to buy more raffle tickets, please contact the school office.  
PTA Disco Monday 16th Dec
PTA School Disco
The PTA School Disco is back for another year on Monday 16th December. 

Nurs/Rec/Y1/Y2 – 3.15pm till 4.15pm. Please send in party clothes into school in a carrier bag with child’s name on. 

Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 – 4.30pm till 5.30pm.

Cost is £2 per child, payable on the day. Correct change is appreciated.  
Without your help and support we would not be able to run these events and in turn raise vital funds for the benefit of the school and pupils. 

We are urgently seeking more volunteers to join PTA. Please get in touch if you are interested. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support.
Holy Trinity PTA

Follow us on Twitter @holytrinitypta1
Christmas Clothing
On Thursday 12th December pupils can come to school wearing Christmas clothing (non-uniform) and make a donation of food to the Hartlepool Food Bank.  Please send any donations such as cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses, tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tea or coffee, tinned fruit, biscuits, UHT milk, fruit juice etc. into school on Thursday, 12th December only. No fresh produce should be donated. Thank you.

Dodgeball

On Tuesday this week some of our Year 6 pupils took part in a cluster Dodgeball competition at Brierton Sports Centre. The children showed great skill and sportsmanship and came joint first. Well done!

Roblox Safety

It has been brought to our attention that we have had some Y3 children who have received requests from an unknown user on Roblox. If this is something your child plays on, please ensure you monitor your child’s account. 
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








